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January 19, 2010

Steven Baughn
nextGEN Group

Executive Director, Physician Services

Dear Steve;

[ would like to take this opportunity to thank you for a job very well done. The process
of evaluating physician job opportunities is an arduous task to say the very least. During
the time of exploring different opportunities it was disappointing to find so many
individuals that represented themselves as professional physician placement experts that
had no sense of simple courtesies. |

The introduction of yourself and services, to the signing of the contract for my new
position as Medical Director for a Hyperbaric Center was managed professionally. 1lhe
steps that you outlined made the entire process seamless. Your attention to detail left no
ambiguity and it has been a pleasure to work with you during the entire process. 1 was
also impressed that once your “work was done” you followed up with me to see how
things were progressing.

[t is without reservation that I will recommend you and nextGEN Group for physician
placement opportunities.

[ wish you health, happiness and prosperity in this New Year.
Yours truly,
<

Ivan A. Hernandez MD FACS CWS FCCWS
Medical Director '
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